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Product Change Notification 

Date: Sept 5th, 2017 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Thank you for choosing KYOCERA as your LCD solution provider. We appreciate the opportunity to 

support your business. This letter is to inform you of a product EOL.   

 

1. Product  

F-51405GNB-LW-ANN 

 

2. Background 

The LED chip supplier discontinued their product. Due to the difficulty of finding replacement LED for 

passive display and decreasing demand for this product, we decided to discontinue this product.  

 

3. Schedule:  

   Last Time Buy :   December 15th, 2017 
 Last Shipment:   December 28th, 2018 

 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience. Thank you in advance for your understanding and your cooperation. 

If you have any questions, please contact your KYOCERA sales representative. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

KYOCERA International, Inc 

Display Division 


